Freedom of Information Act 2000 – refurbishment of Haymarket Theatre

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am requesting detailed information on the level of council funding for the refurbishment of the Haymarket Theatre. 
A figure of £3.6m has been quoted- has this amount all been raised from sources other than the city council by the consortium or is this funded by the council in any way (soft loan, staged payments etc.) 

Answer:
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

Please see links to the 2 published decisions below:

http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=776
http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=895
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

